
SASCA membership renewals 

 

Dear SASCA members 
  
The annual renewal for SASCA membership is now open. Membership renewal is for  
the new cycle of  12 months  which runs from as of 19th November 2020 – 
19th November 2021.  
 
  
In this first year, which has been a launch and “set-up” year, SASCA hosted a variety of 
events, with the majority of them being hosted on a digital platform. This in itself has 
been innovative and exciting as we ventured into digital forms of communication. The 
events we hosted were:  
 
• The launch of SASCA and a workshop in the week of 16 to 20 November 2019; 
• 2 RPL workshops on 28 January 2020 and 10 February 2020 

•  A colloquium on 25 February 2020 on the draft National Sports Bill -2020 and the 

impact on the professional body. 

•  16 April 2020: Sports coaches national meeting 
• 20 April: Financial management for sports coaches 

• 24 April: Sports coaching charter information session 
• 7 May: ICCE Webinar 

• 28 May: ICCE Connect webinar 

• 9 June: Financial management for sports coaches 
• 15 June 2020: A members meeting and presentations on Women in Sport and RPL 

• 23 June: NCDA Webinar for coach developers 
• 3 July 2020: RPL: An essential component for CPD 

• 7 July: Safeguarding in sport webinar series 

• 14 July: Safeguarding united webinar. 
• 29 July: COVID-19: Impact on Education, Skills Development and Training 

• 13 August: Zoom session with CHE regarding new Higher Education Quality 

Assurance Framework 

• 19 August: the Inaugural Lecture: the Sport Governance Conundrum 



• 17 September: Members meeting and capacity building workshop with presentations 

on RPL, SAQA Professional Body requirements, and update on the SASCA 

Applications 

• 14 October: Innovations and Strategies for RPL 

• 18 November: Special event with University of Johannesburg on Career 

development 

• 19 November: Anniversary meeting, awarding of designations and information 

sharing on RPL and CPD, and an update on progress with SASCOC requests to 

SASCA. 

• 30 November: Astute Women WEBINAR. 

Apart from these sessions, the Frank Dick series was hosted by SASCA; and a new 

series with Frank Dick and others from Europe is being hosted. 

We look forward to the new year with new events that will enhance your coaching 

abilities. We thank you for supporting SASCA through the pandemic year and staying 

true to your coaching vision. 

The annual renewal fee is R400, and is payable to PSCSA , FNB , Account number : 
62821500180  Branch number 921. When paying, please use you surname, first initial and the 
sport code (e.g. NSA) as your reference. Payment queries can be sent to Khotso Mokoena , 
Please send proof of payment to Khotso Mokoena at…khotso@sasca-pb.co.za 

  
  
 
 
Regards 
Mokoena 
 


